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I am against repealing Oregon's current voter-by-mail practice. It would create a 

disadvantaged population who cannot physically go to a polling place to vote, as well 

as rush voters who would like to take their time voting to avoid mistakes. It is 

beneficial to be able to go over the ballot and make careful measured decisions 

regarding their future. We have a very safe and secure voting process that has 

proved itself for over 20 years; I say no to this proposed measure. 


